
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Culver School District Lead in Drinking Water Testing Plan 

 

1. Culver School District will test, every three years, selected water taps 
used for drinking or food preparation in all school buildings to identify 
any lead problems.  The District will follow the Environmental Protection 
Agency’s 3 T’s Revised Technical Guidance to ensure that samples for lead 
are collected properly and from the correct places.  An OHA-accredited 
drinking water laboratory will be used to analyze each sample for lead. 
 

2. Culver School District will prevent access to water taps that have more 
than 20 parts per billion (ppb) of lead.  This will include shutting off taps, 
covering water fountains, and providing bottled water to students and 
staff members. 
 

3. All results from tests for lead in water will be available to students, 
families, and community within 5 days of the test results.  The results will 
be published at www.culver.k12.or.us/departments/operations on the 
school’s website. 

 
4. Following the drinking water sample collection and analysis, the District 

will determine the most appropriate corrective action, where required.  
EPA 3T’s Guidance will be followed.  If necessary, the District will replace 
the sources of lead in the building plumbing. 
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